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We would greatly appreciate on-site media
coverage of the following community event.

WHAT: 22"¢ Annual Make a Difference Day Volunteers
WHO: Niagara Cerebral Palsy (NCP)
WHEN: Wednesday, August 6, 2014 6:00 AM — 9:00 AM

WHERE: Corners of 429 and Saunders Settlement Road, Niagara Falls, NY 14304, Center Street & 9" Street in
Lewiston, NY 14092

WHY: Volunteering to support the United Way and Greater Niagara Newspaper.

DETAILS:

On August 6, from 6:00 AM to 9:00 AM, volunteers from Niagara Cerebral Palsy (NCP) are participating in the 22"
Annual Greater Niagara Newspapers & United Way “Make a Difference Day”, selling special editions of the Niagara
Gazette for $1.00 at the corner of 429 and Saunders Settlement Road, Niagara Falls, NY 14304 and the corner of
Center Street & 9" Street in Lewiston, NY 14092.

Volunteers from the agency’s residential division will man the corner of 429 and Saunders Settlement Road, including
employees Tara Patronski, Scott Page, DeeAnna King, and Heidi Greenawalt. Employees from vocational division’s
Job Placement program, including staff members Connie Walker, Jennifer Prokop, Kim Farmer, Paula Bianco, and
Michael Marra will sell papers at the corner of Center Street & 9™ Street in Lewiston.

“NCP’s Job Placement Department is proud to be part of this great United Way event,” said Marra, a Job Placement
Coordinator in the division, “They share a goal with NCP to assist those in need in Niagara County; as well as offering
an opportunity to the people we are privileged to serve an opportunity to utilize their skills and realize their
potential.”

This is the 13th year the residential program participated in this event, and the 5™ year at this location. The
vocational program participated in “Make a Difference Day” for the past 10 years.

The mission of Niagara Cerebral Palsy is to provide person-centered services which foster independence, inclusion, individuality, and productivity to
children and adults with various disabilities by establishing goals together to enable each individual to reach their highest potential while utilizing a
quality process. For more information, contact Katharine Kirchmeyer at 297-0798 x173 or kkirchmeyer@niagaracp.org.

A Member of the United Way of Niagara
and United Way of the Tonawandas
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